
You are invited to join Saanich Schools for the

2019 PRIDE PARADE!

The Saanich School District 
will be participating in the 2019 Victoria Pride 

Parade with a float and walking contingent.  We 
would love for you and your family to join us in 

celebrating our diverse community!

JULY 7, 2019
10:30 - 12:30

For more information, please contact your school’s organizer:

Mrs. Bales (jbales@saanichschools.ca)

*As this event is outside of 
the school year it will not 

be supervised and 
attending students should 

be accompanied.


